
Boolaroo—Warners Bay and Booragul Parishes 
We celebrate the Lord’s Day on  

Saturday at Our Lady Help of Christians Church, Boolaroo at 5.30pm  
Sunday at St. Mary’s Church, Warners Bay 9.00am and 6.00pm. 

There is no weekend mass at St. Michael’s Church, Ranclaud St., Booragul 
Children’s Liturgy is held at the 9:00am Mass on Sunday mornings during school terms. 

Children’s Liturgy is conducted by leaders who have a current Working with Children Check 
clearance, registered with the parish office and verified by the Diocese. 

Reconciliation: 5:00pm-5:15pm Saturday before Mass. 
New Parishioners? Welcome! Please fill in a form in the foyer. 

Weekday Masses and Liturgies:  
Booragul:    Tues:    9:00am.  Mass. 
   Fri:       9:00am.  Liturgy. 
Boolaroo:  Wed:  9:00am.   Mass. 
Warners Bay Thurs: 9:30am. Mass. 
   Fri:  6:00pm. NO FRIDAY NIGHT MASS OR  
       LITURGY during winter. 
   Sat:    9:00am. Liturgy.       

We pray the Preface of Pentecost and the 2nd Euch. Prayer. 
   A3 versions of the bulletin are available. 

Please be mindful of our neighbours (plus Bus Stops and No Standing signs) 
when parking your car. 

Let us pray for the sick, including John Portelli, Mary Nash, Nick Gibson,  
Joan Summers, Lupe Fonua, Philomena O’Neill, Matt Lanigan, Colin Conroy,  
Mary Maier, Neville Betts, Chris Elward, Barry Maggs, James Grew, Don Richards, 
Greg Adam, Allan Baxter, Cooper Daniel, Anthony Rigby, Colin and Elizabeth  
Oaten, Bayly Turner, Anne Keating, Sharna, Anna Veltruski, Veronica Hipwell, 
John Evans, Pam Mason, Delma Clarke, Winston Aslin, Susan Salamon, Ryder 
Withers, Maria Terwkar, Kristie Porters, Narelle Lackenby, Reuben Neilson, David 
Owens, Jacqueline Smith, Adele Duffy, Rebecca Reid and Margaret Mullins.  
(If you know that any of the above names can come off the list, please let the office know).   

 

We pray for those who have died recently particularly Joan McCabe,  
Fr. John (Jack) McEnearney and Peggy Holdom. We pray too for John 
Harkin, Dennis McEnearney, Keith Davey, John Croker, Raymond Connolly 
and Gwen Moylan who are remembered especially at this time. 

Plenary Council. After 10 months of Listening and Dialogue and a period of 
analysis and prayerful discernment, the National Themes for Discernment for 
the Plenary Council 2020 are being announced this weekend. More  
information on each of the National Themes for Discernment will be available 
in the coming weeks. Find out more at: www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au 
Parking at St Mary’s Church on Sundays at the 9:00am and 6:00pm 
masses. There are a number of RESERVED carparks for those who  
personally have TICKETED DISABLED notifications displayed on their cars. 
The disabled person must be brought to mass in the car. Please ensure 
that the Disabled Ticket IS DISPLAYED. These carparks are alongside the 
retaining wall facing the Parish Hall and signs denoting the spaces are in 
place. Thankyou. Fr Brian. 
Woolworths Earn and Learn Stickers promotion will provide a benefit to St. 
Mary’s Primary School. If you have received those stickers and would like to 
help St. Mary’s, then please place them in the container provided.  
St. Mary’s Primary School is taking applications for enrolments, especially 
for 2020. Contact St. Mary’s on 4948 8770. 
Christian Meditation. The next Teaching Morning is July 13, 9.30am- 
12.00pm at Chapel of Newcastle, Parish Centre The Junction, Farquar St. The 
topic is Finding Silence in Lectio Divina. RSVP is carmelemoore@gmail.com 
Encounter Timor Leste in September. Join PALMS for an immersive  
encounter with Timorese culture and communities. Experienced Palms  
participants will guide the journey from 1 September and deepen  
understanding of how sustainable development makes a real difference for our 
neighbours. Special Group Encounters also available. Visit palms.org.au/
encounters or call Palms ph. on 02 9560 5333. 

Building of the new Sacristy at Warners Bay. Now that the new Sacristy 
is in operation, could parents of altar servers please help them vest before 
Mass? 
Mums’ Cottage Wild and Wonderful Wednesdays at Mums’ Cottage, 29  
St. Helen St., Holmesville, is an opportunity for women to gather for fun and 
company. Each Wednesday is different, with possibilities including games of 
Scrabble, sharing stories, singing karaoke, or watching a movie together. 
Also, a fundraiser trivia night will be held on 22 June, 6.30pm, at Cardiff 
Bowling Club, 175 Myall Road Cardiff. A garage sale is held in the Mums’ 
Cottage grounds every second Monday. For more information: Mums’ Cot-
tage 4953 4105, admin@mumscottage.org.au. 
Visit www.mumscottage.org.au. 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament Adoration takes place at St Philip’s, 
31 Vista Pde, Kotara every Sunday evening 6pm-7pm. For more information 
contact Wayne Caruana 0466 631 394. 
Real Women. The next Café night will be on 29 July 2019. Tickets can be 
purchased at St. Mary’s Parish Hall, Warners Bay on Saturday 6 July from 
10am to 12pm. Bookings may also be made by phone at this time if you are 
unable to be at the hall. Donation of $12. Phone Sue 0417 091 255 or Marie 
on 0429 191 245. 

Fr Brian Brock Parish Priest. Parishes’ Office:  84 Main Road (P.O. Box 14) Boolaroo  2284 
Phone:  4958 2031  Fax:  4958 7932  Email: boolaroowarnersbay@gmail.com 
Website: www.boolaroocatholicchurch.com  
Boolaroo/Warners Bay  Parish Co-Ordinator Michelle Berriman 
ABN  for parish of Boolaroo/Warners Bay Parish is 29 084 970 430.  
ABN for Maitland Newcastle Diocesan Trust Fund (re. tax receipts) is 46 167 334 530.  
ABN for Booragul Parish is 17 725 561 225.  
Any parishioner wishing to join the Planned Giving Program, please fill in the  
brochure in the foyer of the Church or contact Fr. Brian on 4958 2031. PARENTS of 
Catholic School children, remember you have the choice of donating the amount of 
the Diocesan School Building Levy (for which you are charged on your fees for 2019 
onwards), to our Parish instead. Donations can be given by direct debit and credit 
card facilities—forms are in the foyer. Ring us and we can talk you through it. 
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